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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
AAA Plumbing has recently purchased a septic pumping truck and is seeking permission for disposal at 
the Rapid City Waste Water Treatment Facility for liquid waste generated outside of the planning 
jurisdictional area (3-mile limit) of the city or within the Rapid Creek drainage basin between Pactola 
Reservoir Dam and the city's western boundary in accordance with the following city ordnance: 
 
Only liquid wastes generated within the planning jurisdictional area (3-mile limit) of the city or within 
the Rapid Creek drainage basin between Pactola Reservoir Dam and the city's western boundary will be 
accepted at the wastewater treatment works unless otherwise approved by the Common Council. 
 
We plan to service the Rapid City area, Black Hills area, and outlying areas within 150 miles of Rapid City. 
 
We are estimating that we will be bringing 10,000 gallons of liquid waste to the Rapid City Waste Water 
Treatment Facility each month.  We will not be pumping grease traps.  
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Renee Johansen 
Operations Manager 
AAA Plumbing 
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